
From:                                 Elfrida Fallowfield
Sent:                                  14 Aug 2022 22:34:25 +0100
To:                                      Licensing
Subject:                             Ferleigh House 40 North Street PO19 1LY

Regarding the planning application for the above property…….
I live at number 41 North Street, PO19 1NF and while I have no objection about the plans for a restaurant 
and bar I am concerned at the thought of live music every day of the week until 1 pm.
I am concerned about the amount of noise this will create not only from the bands but the clientele as well.
Could the evenings for music be restricted to two nights a week, say Thursdays and Saturdays ?  I 
especially don’t like the thought of late music on Sundays, and worry that as a light sleeper, my sleep will 
be disturbed.
I don’t want to stop people having a good time and I think it would be bearable on set days, but I do not 
want to have to listen to live music seven nights a week.
Thank you for your consideration.
Elfrida Fallowfield

Sent from my iPad
________________________________________________________________________
LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.


